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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Tuesday, October 10, 2006

Held at 7:30pm in the Town Hall,

3rd floor meeting room

Meeting Minutes

In attendance are: M. Gauthier, E. Davidson, J. Young, J. DiMento, H. LaCortiglia, I. Wye

Meeting called to order at: 7:30pm

· CP-1 form is received from the Assessor’s office and reports net receipts of $ 253,345.46

· FY07 Community Preservation State Matching Grants Award letter received.

· New project suggestions received:
· 9A-8F Land Purchase: 

M.Gauthier will bring this up to the ConCom to get further details.

J. DiMento would like to see explore the possibility of purchasing the parcel for active recreational land, as opposed to passive conservation purposes. Also, he reiterates the need for active recreational land in town.

· GHA Roof Repair Program

E. Davidson explains that the Administrator of the Trestle Way Complex is willing to get other bids /estimates for repairs. These are buildings that were built at the same time as the buildings that were already repaired with other CPC funds.

E. Davidson will find out more info for the next meeting…

· GHC Town Hall Fence

Ed DesJardins and Joe Knapp (from the Historical Commission) explain this project and the following  project

· GHC Union Cemetery Fence Phase 2

· Bailey Lane Conservation Restriction Endowment

H. LaCortiglia explains the legal requirement to place a Conservation Restriction upon the property now that the Town has purchased it with CPC funding.

General discussion of the projects already received and how the Committee will begin to review them.

By consensus it is agreed that the Committee will begin to invite Contact Persons for the received projects to upcoming meetings for further explanations of their projects.  

J. DiMento asks about the Bailey Lane Conservation Area (the condition of the road; how the Area will be changed by the Stewardship committee and the Conservation Commission). M. Gauthier will look into this and provide info at the next CPC meeting.

I.Wye explains about the “Preserving Town Centers” seminar that she recently attended.

· Old Business:

· Tennis Facility at American Legion Park Update:

Site walk is scheduled for October 13.  Bids are being received at Hancock Engineering until 2:00 PM, October 27, at which time they will be opened.

J. DiMento explains that the Park and Rec Commission is trying to get the project done by spring. 

· 488 ft of the Union Cemetery fence is scheduled to be installed.

(all that could be afforded with the appropriation)

M. Gauthier expresses the desire to have a more directed, all encompassing approach to CPC projects in general, as opposed to smaller piecemeal projects. Discussion ensues.

Motion to adjourn by E. Davidson

Second by M. Gauthier

Unanimous 

· Meeting is adjourned  
The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2006.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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